EADFA

ARKANSAS DEVELOPME N'l‘
FINANCE AUTHORITY

January 8, 2019

Re: LIHTC/Gap Financing NOFA Deadline

To All Applicants:

The deadline for submitting applications for the LIHTC/Gap Financing NOFA has been

extended to February 25t 2019. We will accept questions about this NOFA until February
18th, 2019.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (501) 682-1228 or
bob.hunt@adfa.arkansas.gov.

Thank you,

Bob Hunt %

900 West Capitol, Suite 310, Little Rock, AR 72201 ¢ 501-682-5900 ¢ adfa.arkansas.gov EQUAL HOUSING

OPPORTUNITY


http:adfa.arkansas.gov
mailto:bob.hunt@adfa.arkansas.gov

